
Clark, Dodge & Co.
410 Park Avenue 

New York 22, N.Y
€1 WALL STREET

March 27, 1963

Dr. Fairfield Osborn.
New York Zoological Society 
630 Fifth Avenue
New York, N. Y.

Dear Fair:

I am enclosing a copy of letter which gives a brief outline 
of Dr. Porterls background for your information. He is very much 
involved in the supervision of printing the 72 prints for the Sierra 
Club book on Glen Canyon, but as soon as he has any spare time, 
will be getting in touch with you to get your advice, counsel, and 
suggestions about the Guadeloupe Islands as outlined in the enclosed 
letter.

Warmest regards—

Sincerely,

DavidiH. McAlpin

DHMcA:L


